
 

 

 

The school will take all twelve of the Primary 1 children who have 

registered for Term 1A in Irish Dancing down to the hall each week on a 

Wednesday afternoon for the first session from 1.45 – 2.45 pm.  
 

At times the P1 children may tell their teacher they are not staying 

over or that they are starting today.  Only the children who have been 

registered will attend. If your child is registered but not staying over for 

Irish Dancing one afternoon you will need to contact the school and 

inform them of the change for that day.  

The cost of the Irish Dancing school will be £3 per session paid 

directly to the Irish Dancing Teacher.  Please collect your child/children 

promptly from the main gate after each session has finished. 
 

First session   1.45 – 2.45 p.m.   is for children  P1 – P3. 
 

Please click link for any new P1 pupils looking to register in Term1A. 

https://forms.office.com/e/KJkrtThCbc   
 

     REMAINING SESSIONS 

Week 3 - Wednesday 11th October 

Week 4 - Wednesday 18th October 

Week 5 - Wednesday 25th October 

 

An online registration form (no paper forms will go out) with the new 

dates included will be sent out at the end of this month to register 

for Term 1B - Halloween to Christmas.  

https://forms.office.com/e/KJkrtThCbc

